PUBLIC EXHIBITION INVITATION Fairview

Ltd.
Proposed redevelopment of
Victoria Quarter, New Barnet One Housing
VENUE:
St Margaret’s
Nursery School,
Margaret Road,

Barnet, EN4 ONT

DATES:

Tuesday 14" &
Wednesday 15"
January 2020

TIME:
5:00pm - 8:30pm

Fairview New Homes and One Housing Group have been liaising with Barnet Council in
order to bring forward proposals for the redevelopment of the Victoria Quarter, on the site
of the former British Gas Works at Albert Road, New Barnet.

The site benefits from existing planning consent, but rising housing targets in Barnet mean there
is a need to make optimal use of under-utilised, brownfield sites of this kind in order to reduce
pressure on valuable Green Belt and greenfield land elsewhere in the Borough.

The site is currently disused and-benefits from excellent connections to existing transport links
making it a highly-sustainable location for new homes.

Working in partnership, Fairview New Homes and One Housing Group have the combined industry
experience to unlock the site’s redevelopment potential, creating a high-quality scheme that
delivers much-need affordable housing, new public realm and commercial space.

We are committed to engaging with the local community and stakeholders in formulating our
emerging proposals. We are pleased to invite you to attend one of our upcoming public exhibitions
to view our proposals, speak with members of the project team and provide your feedback.

GETTING IN TOUCH
Please get in touch with the project team via:

Q, 0800 298 7040 ] feedback@consultation-online.co.uk

@ www.victoriaquarter.consultationonline.co.uk



